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Dear Parents and Carers of our ‘homelearners’, 
 

Marvellous Monday Session in our School Grounds 
 
We hope you enjoyed today’s ‘Fun Friday’ with Action Ants, the sun shone for us eventually!  There will be two more 
‘Fun Friday’ sessions: 
 

 Friday 03 July: Obstacle and Total Warrior Fun 

 Friday 10 July: Javelin and Tri-Golf Fun 
 
If you haven’t done so already, please confirm your attendance with me by Monday 29 June by emailing 
head@shap.cumbria.sch.uk.  I will then confirm how many groups we will host, and inform you of the timings. 
 
Within the last week of this academic year, we would like to continue offering your child the opportunity to ‘stay in 
touch’ with school life, by inviting your child to a ‘Marvellous Monday’ session on the morning of Monday 13 July. 
 
We will be working together with Nicola Estill from The Westmorland Dales Landscape Partnership 
(www.thewestmorlanddales.org.uk) to offer a fun, 60 minute, socially distanced session:  Earth Education Sensory 
Games and Activities – ‘Sensational Senses’. 
 
Children would take part in 5 activities around the field and playground: 

 Scavenger Hunt 

 Sound Mapping 

 Natural Pictures  

 Smelly Cocktails  

 Rainbow Paint Pallets  
 
Your children would work in groups of 12 or less (similar to our ‘bubble classes’ in school), they would all have their 
own equipment so there would be no ‘sharing’ (equipment would be cleaned in between each new group as 
necessary) and children would be spaced out around the school grounds.  The children would be working with Nicola 
from The Westmorland Dales Landscape Partnership, and be accompanied by staff from school too. 
 
To help us to gauge an interest, and plan precise timings and details, please could you express your interest by 
Monday 29 June by emailing head@shap.cumbria.sch.uk to confirm that your child(ren) would like to be included in 
the planning of this ‘Marvellous Monday’ session. 
 
Once I have a clearer idea of numbers, I will let you know times for your child(ren) and instructions for ‘drop off’ and 
collection, and all other important details. 
 

Many thanks!          Katie Chappell  

mailto:head@shap.cumbria.sch.uk
http://www.shap.cumbria.sch.uk/
mailto:head@shap.cumbria.sch.uk
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.thewestmorlanddales.org.uk%2f&c=E,1,1suP8NZoxh7JLAQIRw-ELv4x1mWiFNHEcGIuO2r7_8NL0G1aIuDzadjdmk7F6IJsICX6Ho4B2iOgpSQ85q2SZAzX3jJQxaLdsmivcKSR&typo=1
mailto:head@shap.cumbria.sch.uk

